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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 624 establishes a minimum salary for all employees, excepting administrative staff, of the 

Department of Corrections. The salary is set at $15.00 an hour. The measure further stipulates 

that employees entitled to the raise on leave without pay will receive the salary increase upon 

returning to work but not for prior work. Employees will receive the raise even if the increase 

causes individual employees to exceed the maximum for the employee's pay band. The pay 

increase will not go to private individuals or entities contracted by the Department.    
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